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Brothers and Sisters, 
 
This District has been actively monitoring the COVID-19 situation 
within the Unit and the effect it has taken on our membership.  We 
understand there is a lot of confusion and mistrust during these difficult 
times and it can be easy to get caught up in the “he said, she said” or the 
proverbial rumor mill.  Over the past several weeks management and 
labor have collaborated on multiple daily conference calls, covering 
every Division in the Unit, inundating the membership with information.  
It has become apparent however, from the lack of input from the field, 
that those calls might not be the most appropriate forum for the 
membership to speak their minds.  That being said, this District will 
begin holding Unit wide conference calls with its members only.  This 
will be a COVID-19 specific forum with the opportunity to ask 
questions, voice your concerns or displeasures.  An opportunity to speak 
up without the fear of retaliation.  This is your opportunity to engage and 
get informed, we look forward to the opportunity and thank you for 
extreme diligence during these difficult times.   
 
The calls are scheduled for: 
 
4/28, 4/30, 5/2, 5/4, 5/6, & 5/8 all @ 1000    
 
Please have your questions ready or you can also send to me, 
anonymously, any question you would like answered to the email or text 
below.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jesse Dofelmire 
District VI DVP  
j.dofelmire@rvcfirel288.org 
626-373-7502 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


